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Dear Parents & Guardians:

The federal No Child Left Behind Act requires us to notify all
parents of the following:

+ All instructional staff have obtained full state certification as a
teacher (including certification obtained through alternative routes to
certification) or passed the state teacher’s licensing examination, and
hold a license to teach in our state. No teacher has had certification
or licensure requirements waived on an emergency, temporary, or
provisional basis. Teachers who are on staff and instruct students

are highly qualified as defined by the State of New Jersey and the
No Child Left Behind Act.

If you have any questions or concerns about this information, please

feel free to contact me directly.

Very truly yours,

Misty Weiss
Superintendent



